
October 21, 1937

Roll Call: Kenderdine and Masters were absent.

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

Dir. Patrick read the financial report on the Pow-Wow. It was
suggested that the admission price might be raised to possibly
fifty-five or sixty cents next year in order to cover the loss

Dir. Patrick reported on the tentative plans for the Union Re,
Banquet.

Herdrich and Robinson led discussion concerning legal difficul
incurred with the newly formed Flying Club. The point under c
sideration was the liability of the Union for any accident tha
might occurs while a student was flying under the auspices of
Union.

Discussion ensued as to the advisability of the Union sponsori
a Triangular Billiard Match. Church moved that the Board spon
the affair. Seconded and carried.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00.

(signedO

Se retary o t e Board
Approved:

President of the Board

October28, 1937

Roll Call: Kenderdine and Anderson were absent.

Minutes of last meeting were read and approved.

Masters presented a tentative program for the Union Reunion B
Fox suggested that the choice of a toastmaster for that affai]
left to the committee in charge.

After considerable discussion concerning the Flying Club, Ham
appointed Robinson, Fox, and Herdrich to make a definite repo
the next meeting.

Greiger reported that the Grid-Graph will operate during the i
game October 30.

Ham read a letter from the Collegiate Chamber of Commerce, re(
points under the Merit plan for Senior class elections. It w(
decided to postpone action on this matter.

Dir. Patrick announced that the American National Association
College Unions would hold a Convention at Purdue December 3,

Meeting adjourned at 8:00. q ')
(signed 0IA Secretary of


